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Luxembourg, 24 June 2021 
EPPO/LCK/2021/317 
 
Mr Jan Mulder 
Chair 
Supervisory Committee of OLAF 

 

@ec.europa.eu 

By email only 

 
Subject:  Reply to Opinion 2/2021 on the Working arrangements between OLAF and EPPO  

Dear Mr Mulder, 

Thank you for sending me the opinion 2/2021 of the OLAF Supervisory Committee 
concerning the draft working arrangements between the OLAF and the EPPO. 
The remarks and recommendations made by your Committee have been taken on board 
through bilateral contacts with the OLAF services and endorsed by the College of the 
EPPO.  
 
Please find enclosed a new version of those working arrangements that will be signed in 
Luxembourg on 5 July 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

(e-signed) 

Laura Kövesi 
European Chief Prosecutor 

 
CC: Mr Lambros Papadias (SUPCOM)  

 
 
 
 

Enclosure: OLAF-EPPO WA draft revision following SUPCOM’s comments 




